
 
 

 

 

 

 RE: Perfluoroalkyl Substances (PFAS) 

 

 

Dear Customer: 

 

Inline Plastics Corp’s. primary sheet suppliers have notified us that they do not intentionally add any food 

substances or products listed in Regulation EU 1169/2011 including but not limited to Perfluoroalkyl Substances 

(PFAS). 

To the best of our knowledge, these compounds are also not present in our product and do not exceed the 

reportable threshold of 0.1%.  

 

Regards, 

Brian Simoes 

Corporate Quality & Compliance Manager 

January 4, 2022 

 


